
I am outraged to know that the freedom of parents to make medical choices for their children is being threatened. 
There are many sides to this story that are not made available to the public. It is our right as American citizens to 
make choices for our own and our children’s health. The possibility of laws such as these being pass seem more like 
a dictatorship than a democracy! This is UNACCEPTABLE! 
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" We are each of us angels with only one wing...And we can only fly embracing each other" 
        Luciano De Creschenzo 
         
 


